
From: Campbell, Michael
Sent: 7/17/2014 9:30:37 AM
To: Dietz, Sidney (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Went smaller 

I tried to use a metal tape measure. It wasn't very good.

----Original Message----
From: Dietz, Sidney [mailto:SBD4@pge.coml 
Sent: Thursday, July 17, 2014 9:28 AM 
To: Campbell, Michael 
Subject: Re: Went smaller

I bought a new tape measure when I started this. My old one was stretched and wrong. Works great.

Do I seem terse? Blame the thumb keyboard.

----Original Message-----
From: Campbell, Michael [mailto:Michael.Campbell@cpuc.ca.govl
Sent: Thursday, July 17, 2014 09:08 AM Pacific Standard Time 
To: Dietz, Sidney 
Subject: Re: Went smaller

Nice. Congrats!

I bought some shirts online this week. I have to send them back. Too big. I don't know what size to get anymore, 
and my choices are more limited than before.

I'm staying at. 145#, but I keep getting leaner.

> On Jul 17, 2014, at 8:48 AM, "Dietz, Sidney" <SBD4@pge.com> wrote:
>
> I'm wearing the next lower size shirt today. Probably 1/4 in small. I look like an h&m shopper. Probably should 
wear it mealtimes.

>
>
> Do I seem terse? Blame the thumb keyboard.
>
> PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy.
> To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.com/about/compaiiv/privacY/customer/
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